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NATIONAL RADIO ASTRONOMY OBSERVATORY 
520 EDGEMONT ROAD CHARLOITESVILLE, VIRGINIA 22903-2475 

TELEPHONE 804-296-0211 FAX 804-296-0278 

September 8, 1993 

Mr. Grote Reber 
Michael Street 
Bothwell, Tasmania 
Australia 7030 

Dear Mr. Reber: 

Ken Kellermann gave me your letter of August 23. We are very pleased and 
happy that you wish to place the electronics and other material from your 
Wheaton dish in Green Bank. 

NRAO will cover the shipping expenses for a container, as you suggest, as 
well as your round-trip air fare and per diem. Would one-month stay in 
Green Bank be about right? It will simplify things if we purchase the air 
tickets here and send them to you. 

I leave it to you to fix the schedule, but let me suggest next spring, say 
sometime in April-May. The winters in Green Bank can be hard, as you know. 

Sincerely, 

~}V~£J-
Paul A. Vanden Bout 
Director 

/pj 

c: K. Kellermann 
F. J. Lockman 
J. Desmond 
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